
March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are getting really excited about our animal topic and as 

part of our learning we would really like to see if your child can become an 

expert; focussing on one particular animal of their choice. The chosen animal 

can be a bird, mammal, reptile, rodent…whatever you like!   

Home Challenge! 

Find out about any chosen animal!  

You can show your learning in any way you like e.g. paintings, fact files, models, 

power point etc. However we would like you to include some writing as part of 

this e.g. labels, captions, lists etc. 

Please encourage your child to use their phonics knowledge to complete their 

writing (we do not expect all words to be spelt correctly) but we do expect 

them to try their best and use their staying power!  

We would love to share your child’s amazing animal work at school as part of our 

animal celebration dress up day on Friday 27th March, so please bring your 

creation in before Wednesday 25th March or put a photograph up on Tapestry 

if this is easier. We cannot wait to share them and learn about lots of different 

animals! 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask at the door. 

The Year R Team 

 

 

 

  

 

 


